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Dear Jim:

I want to thank you for the professional, covrteous, efficient,
and very timely work you did in construvction of our new club

house facility.

The quality of your work, your cooperation in meeting our very

restricted time schedule, and your generosity in considering
our limited budget for the project were all deeply appreciated.

I have enjoyed our association and will be pleased to be used
as a reference for your work.

Very Truvly Yours,
j I
i Oz

Mr. Eyu Cho
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